
August 15, 2021

To whom it may concern,

I am delighted to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Mr. William
“Wade” Allen.  I've known Wade since March when he began his commercial single
engine training at ATP’s Daytona Beach campus.

Wade has always shown up prepared and ready to learn, he studies hard, arrives early
looking professional each day. Wade has been a wonderful student, always asking
questions, and wanting to gain as much knowledge as he can on any subject to stay
ahead of the task at hand.

I highly recommend Wade. He is a very competent pilot with good ADM skills and
will be a great asset to any company.

Sincerely,

Brian Turney, CFI, CFII, MEI
ATP Flight School, Daytona Beach Campus


